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Decision Letter
 

Toronto Music Industry Advisory Council
 
Meeting No. 6 Contact Nancy Martins, Committee 

Administrator 
Meeting Date Thursday, November 3, 2016 Phone 416-397-4579 
Start Time 2:00 PM E-mail edc@toronto.ca 
Location Members Lounge, City Hall Chair Councillor Michael Thompson  

MA6.4 Presentation Amended Ward:All 

2017 Toronto Music Industry Advisory Council Budget Priorities 

Committee Decision 
The Toronto Music Industry Advisory Council recommends to the Budget Committee that: 

1. City Council amend the Economic Development and Culture division's 2017
operating budget submission by increasing the budget by $200,000 for the implementation of 
the Toronto Music Strategy and the following priorities: 

a. protecting the health of live music infrastructure;
b. branding of Toronto music;
c. reviewing and updating regulatory framework; and
d. building a proposal for a music hub and supporting partnerships to further this goal.

Decision Advice and Other Information 
The Toronto Music Industry Advisory Council: 

1. Requested Toronto Music Industry Advisory Council Working Group Leads and Co-Chairs,
in consultation with the Film Commissioner and Director of Entertainment Industries, to 
provide details to the Budget Committee on the budget priorities identified. 

Summary 
The Toronto Music Industry Advisory Committee will discuss the 2017 City budget as it relates 
to the Toronto Music Industry Advisory Council's priorities. 

Background Information 
Draft Recommendations on 2017 Budget 
(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2016/ma/bgrd/backgroundfile-97729.pdf) 
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